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I have recently conducted a Foundation Exam under the new ACMA 
system. The process worked very well and, from a paperwork point 
of view, was much simpler than the old way. It involved printing out 
an exam paper from an online portal, then once completed 
uploading a scanned copy. I was able to once again mark the exam 
and provide a result to the candidate. I am impressed with the new 
system.
 
At this stage I now have one potential candidate at some point in the 
future, so if you know anyone that has been thinking about getting 
into Amateur Radio, now might be a good time to encourage them to 
have a go. I would be happy to discuss with any potential newcomer 
the process to go through to get qualified, and offer support to get 
there.
 
That’s it for this month.
 
Regards,
Tim VK5AV
SERG EDUCATION OFFICER


